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Guild General Meeting, June 6, 2023 

Laurel Manor Recreation Center 

President Ardie Wood opened the meeting at 6:57pm with The Pledge of Allegiance and recitation of 

The Guild Purpose.  New Members and June birthdays were applauded.  Host chapter was Khaki 

Quilters.  Ardie reminded members that no July General Guild meeting will be held because of the 

July 4th holiday.   

Reports 

The Secretary's report is posted on the QGOTV.org website. 

Treasurer’s report is provided monthly to Chapter Presidents and available to any member. Guild 

budgets are due by July 31. 

Membership – Membership is now at 1,234. 

Charities – Maureen Huntley not present. 

Honor Flight – Julienne Brodrick was present to receive honor flight quilts. 

Cornerstone – Pixie Wilder had a small number of Cornerstone patches to give out and she reported 

that she delivered 200 pillowcases from our members to the Florida Sheriff’s Ranch. 

Children’s Home Society – Claire Creamer not present. Katy was on hand to take any donations. 
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M2M – No report from Pam Pike, see the QGOTV.org website for classes.  

 

Scholarship Winners 

Lynn Kluczynski introduced our 4 Scholarship winners for 2023 and their families.   
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Allesandra Dunn, Villages High School, Macy Fraunfelter, Belleview High School, Heather Owen, LOGOS 

Christian Academy and Elena Wu, Villages High School.  One Thousand ($1,000.00 checks for each will be sent 

to their schools for their college studies.  These young women were chosen out of 15 applicants.  Lynn 

announced that there was enough in The Quilters Memorial Scholarship Fund to award 4 scholarships this year 

with funds remaining.  

 

Programs 

 

VP Yvonne Wecker announced that there will be a special live Zoom class with Julia Gravesk 

in July.  Check the website for a limited 20 spaces for this live online only class.   
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Yvonne introduced the evening’s visiting artist, Candyce Copp Grisham.  Candyce  

Took us through a slideshow and quilts showing of the Dresden Quilt Blocks reimagined.   

 

 

 

 

There were six Show and Tell winners and three name tag winners and three 50/50 winners. 

The next Executive Board meeting will be June 20, 2023, 2pm at Laurel Manor 

The next general meeting of the Guild will be Tuesday, August 1, 2023 7:00 pm at Laurel Manor 

The host chapter for the August 1st meeting will be Laurel Manor. 

The meeting adjourned at 8:30 pm.   

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Julienne Brodrick 

Acting QGOTV Secretary 


